
 

 

 
 

 

 
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS 

 
Ref No- Cir/RBS/2020-21/No.37                             Date- 01.10.2020 

To: Parents (Class 4) 

From: Head- Academics (Primary School) 

Subject: Workshop on “Hindi Program” 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 

Greetings from Redbricks! 

 

To take our commitment forward of providing quality education to all our students and to keep you abreast 

of it, we are pleased to invite you for a workshop on Hindi Program. The workshop will be conducted 

by Redbricks teachers.  

 

 

Please find the details of the workshop below: 

 

Date          : 03rd October (Saturday) 

Timings       : 10:30 am to 11: 30 am  

Attendees    : Parents  

Facilitator   : Ms. Sarita Bindal and Ms. Amrita Khetan 

 

Zoom Credentials: 

Meeting ID: 577 977 2742 

Password: Cr@@1234 

 

Resource required: A4 size paper = Pen/pencil 
 

We request you to take log in 5 minutes prior so that the workshop can start on time. 

 

Agenda: Insights about curriculum and teaching learning strategies 

 

 

Looking forward to see all the parents.  

 

Thanking You, 

 

With Warm Regards, 

 
Dr. Ankita Sharma  
Head- Academics  

Redbricks School - Primary (Class 1 to Class 6) 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 


